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An ingenious workshop on ‘Art and craft’ was conducted in the school on March 25, 2023 

from 9.30 to 11 a.m. The workshop was fun-filled and quite fortifying for the teachers, 

taking them back to their school days and art classes.  

The workshop’s aim was to aid and equip the teachers with bright ideas that would be 

near at hand during classroom decoration, competitions and in helping the students 

subsequently. Creative pursuit and art and craft activities are a fantastic outlet that 

improve one’s organisational and motor skills. The workshop aimed at achieving the same 

goal. 

The workshop was effective and helpful in decoration of bulletin boards that could be 

improvised and ready in a short span of time. Quick, prompt cuts and designs that could 

be used as ornamental borders, designer corners, and creative fillers in classroom notice 

boards and information charts. 

The workshop apart from being of quite a help to the teachers contributing rich ideas to 

them, was also a joyous and convivial experience for the teachers involved. 


